
  

ATTENTION RESIDENTS OF HORNEPAYNE 
The Hornepayne Community Hospital is initiating the following elevated 
precautions in an attempt to reduce/prevent your potential exposure 
to COVID-19 (Corona Virus). 
 

EMERGENCY DEPARTMENT: 
The emergency department will be open for emergencies only.  All 
patients will be Triaged by an RN, and further treatment will be 
determined based on your symptoms. 
 

ACUTE CARE AND LONG-TERM CARE: 
Visiting Hours will be reduced to 1pm - 3pm daily and restricted to 
immediate family and direct caregivers only. 
All visitors will be screened upon entering the building. 
Sunday Church Services held in Long-Term Care will be cancelled until 
further notice. 
 

• As always, if you have a fever or cough please do 

not visit our vulnerable patients and residents. 

• Hornepayne Community Hospital is advising against 

all international travel until further notice. 

 

Our best strategy is a prevention strategy.   
Your cooperation in this matter is appreciated.  


